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1st July 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
I am writing to welcome you to Claycots Primary School. We are really looking forward to meeting everyone 
who is due to join us for the first time in September 2020, as well as those that are already an important 
part of our school family. 
 
We are delighted that your child will be joining our school’s Reception team in September and we are 
looking forward to getting, or in many cases, continuing to get to know them! 
 
Starting school should be a happy and exciting time for both your child and for you. We know that you will 
have lots of questions to ask us and hope the information here will begin to answer at least some of those 
questions. 
 
Our new website will also give you up to date information and the latest news about the school. The website 
is a useful source of information for all new parents. 
 
Our new website address is www.claycots.co.uk 
 
Our main aim for the new website was to improve accessibility to offer key information and news for 
parents and carers, set out statutory documents and showcase some amazing photography. We also want 
the website to be a useful source of news ranging from parent letters, term dates, latest news and links to 
our Twitter pages and social media pages.  
 

Wrap Around Care – Breakfast Club and After-School Club  September 2020 
 

We are delighted to confirm that our external company will be providing a Breakfast Club and After School 
Club on both the Britwell Campus and the Town Hall Campus. The Breakfast Club is available from 7.30am 
to 8.35am and the After-School Club is available from 3.15pm to 6.00pm. The prices for both sessions 
have not increased from last year. This is great news. To find out more information about Wrap Around 
Care – please use the following link on our website: https://www.claycots.co.uk/?page_id=188 
  
We ask that all Reception parents who want to access Wrap Around Care to carefully consider your child’s 
needs and ensure that your child is settled in their Reception class before placing them into Breakfast Club 
or After-School club.  
 
We hope that you are looking forward to September, even if things are a bit tricky at the moment! We will 
do our very best to make you and your child feel secure and valued and ready for the start of the new 
school year. Our aim is to provide your child with the very best education possible and we hope that you 
will work with us, in partnership, to achieve this aim. 
 
Best wishes, 

 
Andrew Griffin 

Executive Headteacher 
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